From: nina A I

Sent: 08 May 2019 10:47
To: LDP
Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road

I live at_and have been in Garthdee since 1993.

| am writing to support the proposal to plant trees in the piece of land opposite the new Caledon student
accommodation at this site. There has been a lot of building in Garthdee over the past years and | would really
appreciate if this piece of land could be planted with trees and shrubs and remain as a community green resource in
what has become a very built up area.

Many thanks

Nina Ashby





